
18th October 2020  
  

 

National 
Chocolate Cupcake Day 

 
 

Chocolate Cupcake Day was established to celebrate that most 
perfect form of the Cupcake, the Chocolate Cupcake. 

Cupcakes are called by many names throughout the world, 
our personal favorite would have to be the term “Fairy 

Cake” from the British. The origin of the cupcake 
seems to go back as far as 1796, where cakes cooked 
in small cups were first mentioned, and the actual 
term cupcake was first seen in Eliza Leslie’s 

cookbook.  

You know what’s better than a cake? Chocolate 
cake. You know what’s better than chocolate 
cake? A chocolate cupcake. That’s right, while we 

absolutely adore our cake, there’s a certain tug of 
delightful selfishness in a cake you can consume all 

to yourself, letting you revel in a little piece of gluttony. Chocolate Cupcake Day 
reminds us that sometimes it is more than acceptable to have a piece of confectionary 
delight that we simply don’t share with another, so find yourself a cupcake and make it 
disappear, just be sure it’s chocolate! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join us for the Special at your Bistro to enjoy and indulge in your Chocolate Cupcake 

 


